
State Police Looking for Help
Identifying  Toddler  Remains
Found at Deer Island

If  you  have  any
information  please
call  the  State
Police  at  (617)
727-8817  or  (508)
820-2121.

On  June  25,  2015  at  about  1:00  p.m.,  the  remains  of  an
unidentified, female toddler were recovered on the shore of
Deer  Island  in  Winthrop,  Massachusetts.  The  race  of  the
toddler  is  undetermined  at  this  time.  An  autopsy  will  be
conducted to help determine cause of death. Anyone with any
information about this toddler, or anyone who is aware of a
missing child, is urged to call the State Police at (617)
727-8817 or (508) 820-2121.
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